
I'm reaching out to you about a workshop series that will be starting on September 13th, 
2021. Let's Talk About SIB (Self-Injurious Behaviour) is a series created by Dr. Anamaria 
Richardson and the Family Support Institute to provide support for families of neurodiverse 
children with SIB. With the date approaching soon, we wanted to reach out to see if you would 
be able to share this event with your community so that everyone is able to take advantage of 
this opportunity. There will be a total of 6 workshops, each focusing on a unique SIB-related 
topic. Workshops will consist of an information session as well as a Q&A portion where families 
are able to share their experiences and receive support from each other.  

  
More information regarding the sessions and registration can be found on the Family Support 
Institute website linked here (https://familysupportbc.com/self-injurious-behaviours/) or on the 
poster attached to this email.  
  

• What: Let's Talk About SIB - Information + Support Group Session 

• Who: Families of neurodiverse children with self-injurious behaviour 
• When:  

o September 13th, 2021 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

o October 18th, 2021 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

o November 8th, 2021 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

o December 13th, 2021 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

o January 10th, 2022 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

o February 14th, 2022 @ 6:30-8:00 PM 

• Where: Zoom 

 

https://familysupportbc.com/self-injurious-behaviours/

